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Warrior Band Boosters General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:    March 23, 2011 
Location:   JHS Band Room 
Meeting called to order: 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
Toni Wheeler called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
Agenda distributed.  
 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Treasurer’s Report Terri Saunders 
Distributed the Treasurer’s Report as of March 23, 2011. 
Still have considerable outstanding fair share.  Please remember that fair share can be paid by 
credit card.  Just let Terri know if you are interested. 
Income from fundraising: 
JJ Muggs Pasta Dinner netted $396.00, which went towards fair share.  Candy Sales for the 
Winter Ensembles are ongoing and to-date have raised over $1,200 in fair share money.  Ticket 
sales for the Spring Concert totaled $1,470 and we made $262 from bake sale proceeds.  
Current fundraisers include Domino’s Pizza coupons and continued candy sales. 
 
Fundraising 
Bonnie Welsh is organizing a yard sale to be held at JHS.  Date TBD.  Either buy a table, or 
donate items for the general band fund.  More information to follow! 
 
Jody Waters researched doing a band March-A-Thon.  Popular fundraiser for many bands.  To 
be announced during June band camp and will take place during August band camp.  Concept 
– students to get sponsors for number of steps marched during band camp, or have a sponsor 
pledge a set amount ($25, $50, etc.).  Would be fun to have a theme – “Steps to FMBC”.  Also 
could make competitive, have sections compete against each other for amount of money raised. 
 
 
Mr. Larkin’s Comments 
Winter Guard and Winter Percussion doing great!  Competition at Santaluces next weekend.  
Championships coming up. 
Time to get Middle School students excited about band at JHS.  Mr. Larkin currently visiting 
middle schools.  Suggestion that we need to include St. Marks, All Saints and Jupiter Academy. 
We will begin using the Charms Office Assistant April 1 to help streamline and organize band 
information and administration. 
Band DVD in production and will be premiered at our Band Banquet, and will also be for sale at 
the banquet.  Looks great and will be a great marketing tool for JHS band! 
 
 
Booster Handbook and Committee Organization 
Diane Fitzpatrick is in the process of putting together a Band Booster Handbook, with position 
descriptions.  New/additional committees to be created to assist with distributing the volunteer 
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“work load.”  Also discussed rewarding volunteer hours with free admission to JHS band 
concerts, to encourage parents to volunteer.  
 
 
 
Election of Executive Committee for 2011-2012 
Nominations for next year’s Board were accepted over the past month: 
President  Toni Wheeler 
Vice President  Stephanie Schulz 
Treasurer  Terri Saunders 
Ass’t Treasurer Linda Cassulo 
Secretary  Katheryn Teljer 
 
Approval of Executive Board Nominations 
Motion: Paula Ehmer motioned to approve the Executive Board nominations. Bonnie 

Welsh seconded the motion.  Voted majority Yes. 
Congratulations to our new 2011-2012 Executive Board! 
 
 
 
Reminders: 
Jazz Band to perform at Midtown PGA March 31 at 6:00 pm 
Next Booster Meeting April 20 at 7:00 pm.  The 2011 Spirit of Jupiter show will be announced at 
this meeting and source music will be played! 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 
 
Attachments on file: 
Agenda Warrior Band Booster General Meeting March 23, 2011 
Treasurer’s Report March 23, 2011 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Lisa M. Tuttle 
WBB Secretary 


